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Raine and Horne Canberra 
22 Giles Street 
Kingston ACT 2604 
 
 

Block 23 Section 33 Acton (Acton Waterfront) 
Phase 2 Boardwalk and Land Reclamation 

 
The National Capital Authority (NCA) has received a works approval application for Block 23 Section 
33 Acton (Acton Waterfront) Phase 2 Boardwalk and Land Reclamation. 
 
The NCA would appreciate if you could circulate this letter to the residents of  
Unit Plan 3488 “New Acton South Apartments” 
 
The plans and supporting documentation for the proposal can be viewed on the NCA’s website at  
https://www.nca.gov.au/consultation/block-23-section-33-acton-acton-waterfront-phase-2-
boardwalk-and-land-reclamation. 
  
The NCA welcomes written feedback on the proposal by close of business (COB) Friday 22 May 2020.  
Submissions can be made via email to worksapproval@nca.gov.au or in writing to GPO Box 373 
Canberra ACT 2601.  
 
Responses received will be considered before a decision is made on the proposal. 
 
Please contact the NCA for further information on 6271 2888.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Works Approval Team 
National Capital Authority 
 
4 May 2020 
 
 


